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Newcomer’s Club welcomes guest
SPECIAL TO THE CHRONICLE

Tallahassee Women’s Newcomers Club (TWNC) welcomed one of Tallahassee’s favorite sons, Dr. Ken
Brummel- Smith, well-known for his extraordinarily voluminous knowledge on the process of aging to speak at
its July luncheon.

He spoke specifically to medicine and the many possible unintended behavioral consequences in the use of
prescription and over-the-counter drugs and included a quick educational commentary on the introduction of
medical marijuana in Florida. For more information about TWNC, go to www.tallahasseenewcomers.com, or
email tallahasseenewcomers(@ gmail.com.

Dr. Ken Brummel-Smith is known for his knowledge on the process of aging.
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